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Clearance Department

Ref: PBA/01-15/36-10636
January 13, 2015

To: All Member Broadcasters

Sub: Release of Business - Interlink Advertising (Pvt.) Limited campaign “Apna
Rozgar Scheme” DGPR Govt. of Punjab only

Dear Members,

This is to inform you that PBA has allowed Interlink Advertising (Pvt.) Limited to
release the campaign viz “Apna Rozgar Scheme”, DGPR Govt. of Punjab only.

Member broadcasters are requested to accept only the above mentioned campaign
through Interlink Advertising (Pvt.) Limited.

Sincerely for,
Pakistan Bro

casters Asspciation




